
                                                         Kristin Clark 

Chicken Coop

Douglas Cox 
Sat, Apr 11, 2020 at 12:04 PM
To: Kristin Clark 

To Whom it may concern (City of Olathe)

I have been informed of the plans and placement for a chicken structure on the lot 
beside my property. My family is aware, ok with, and supportive of the efforts of the 
Clark family in this matter.

Douglas R. Cox
04/11/2020

Sent from my iPad


